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Subject Transportation and Parking on Commencement Day

TO:        Faculty and Staff

FROM:      Arlene Skala, Associate Director

SUBJECT:   Transportation and Parking on Commencement Day

Please note the following about traffic patterns and parking
availability for Friday 5/17/02:

Center Drive will be closed the entire day… Friday, May 17th. The Old
"H" and "Math" parking lots may be accessed from the SAC Drive side.
Prior to 8:30 a.m., all campus entrances will be open and traffic
patterns will not be altered.  The Administration Garage will be
available to all monthly ticket holders and, as space allows, for
paying customers. All faculty and staff are urged to arrive on campus
no later than 8:30 a.m. in order to park, to the extent of
availability, at or near their usual spaces.

At 8:30 a.m., the main entrance to the campus will be closed to all
traffic. Vehicles entering after 8:30 must use the North, South, or
Stony Brook Road entrances.  The Stadium Lot accessed via Infirmary
Road will be available for faculty and staff who arrive on campus
after 8:30 and cannot get to their normal parking spaces. The Main
Entrance to campus will reopen after the Main Ceremony gets underway
at approximately 11:45 a.m.  The Main Ceremony will end at
approximately 12:50 p.m., and will be followed by the Commencement
Festival on the Physics’ Green.  Traffic will become quite congested;
therefore, you may want to time your exit from campus accordingly.
There may be delays exiting Administration Garage approximately 3:30
pm and 5:00 pm, due to department convocation ceremonies ending at
these times.

**************************************************************
ADDITIONAL DATES FOR ROAD CLOSINGS

Please be advised that on or about Monday May 20th, demolition work
will begin on the Center Drive bridge, necessitating the closure of
the immediate area of Center Drive for approximately 6 weeks.
Complete information is available on the Parking Services website:
www.parking.sunysb.edu




